
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
September 2, 2009 
 
 
To: Mayor and Members of Executive Committee 
 
From: Councillor Adam Vaughan 
 
 
Subject: Exec Item 34.8 Canada Malting Silos 
 
 
Members,  
 
Given that there is a report on the silos being prepared for the November 2nd Executive Committee 
meeting, I am requesting deferral of the two reports before you at the September 8th meeting.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 

 
Councillor Vaughan 

 


